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Friday 29th November 2019 
Dear Parents, 

 
Event: History/Design Technology shared lesson 
 
Date: Friday 13th  December 
 
Times: 2pm – 3pm  
 
We would like to invite you to our World War 2 DT lesson, during which we will be designing and creating our 
own model Anderson shelters! We would love for you to come and share some of our learning with us. This 
will be a junk modeling activity so we would be very grateful if families could save any left over cardboard 
boxes or packaging and send it into school with the children. 
 
Please report to the office first to sign in and then make your way around to our usual drop-off point at the 
class cloakroom entrance. Younger siblings, who are not school- aged, will be welcome to this lesson. 
 
   
We look forward to seeing you- please save the date! 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Miss Fowler 
Year 5 Class Teacher 
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